Sample support letter
Sample support letter #1

Subject: Natural Health Regulations updates

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to offer my support to the proposed regulatory changes around natural health products, as published in the Canada Gazette (Part I, Volume 155, Number 26). These changes will help bring natural health products, including homeopathic products, up to the standards that are applied to foods and non-prescription drugs in Canada. The inclusion of clear, legible product ingredients, allergens, and contact information will make it easier for Canadian consumers to make informed and error-free purchases. The lack of such standards in the current Canadian market pose significant hazards to Canadians.

Sincerely,

{name, contact info}

Sample support letter #2
Subject:  Support for NHP Phase 1 proposals
Health Canada has done much to ensure that product labels in Canada are clear, consistent and supported by evidence to help consumers make informed choices.  Updated labels on packaged foods, and some self-care products have helped consumers choose wisely.    
On June 26th, proposed updates of labelling of Natural Health Products were published in the Gazette.   Standardizing label information, including fact tables, colour, font size, warnings and allergens labels will make it easier to select appropriate products.  Having modern contact information on the label will help consumers contact manufacturers more easily.  Updating NHP labels will create consistency between products and will improve safety for consumers.
 All who live in Canada should know that information on the label of products they buy for their families are complete and accurate.  I support this Phase 1 proposal to amend the Natural Health Products Regulations. 
Yours truly,
